
 
Greetings, 
 
SAPC e-Note: EXAM POSTPONED TO 16/17 NOVEMBER 2021 DUE TO LOADSHEDDING 

Due to the ongoing electricity loadshedding severely affecting Council’s internet service provider, rendering
the examination servers inaccessible, we sadly have to postpone the Pre-Registration Examination to 16/17
November 2021.  

There is no need to book to write the postponed examination if you had booked to sit for the examination on 
10/11 November 2021. 

We sincerely apologise for the huge inconvenience caused. 

Yours faithfully, 

VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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Proposed SMSes 
 
Interns 
 
Dear Intern, due to loadshedding, the Pre-Reg. Exam has been postponed to 16/17 Nov. 
2021. Check your email for more details. 
 
Tutors/RPs/HoPS 
 
Tutors/RPs/HoPS, 
Due to loadshedding, the Pharmacist Intern Pre-Reg. Exam has been postponed to 16/17 
Nov. 2021. More details have been sent to your email. 
 
 
  


